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Our ref: 
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Cc: 
Chris Foster (The Interiors 
Group) 
 
Enc: 
 

Dear Mr Genet 
 
Subject: Invalid Application 2011/3803/INVALID for Planning and Listed 
Building Consent for the Insertion of Air Conditioning Units to 6 Bedford 
Square, London (Originally Submitted Under Planning Portal Application 
PP-01553373) 
 
Following our various e-mail correspondence in relation to the invalid application 
2011/3803/INVALID, I now have the pleasure of enclosing the revised 
information that you requested.  
 
The attached Invalid Checklist sets out the information that you requested and 
our response to it. However, I feel that there are a couple of points worth noting.  
 
Firstly, the description of the development has changed. This is because 
applications 2010/6690/P and listed building consent 2010/6693/L have already 
been implemented and these units have been installed. Therefore, this proposal 
is for just 4 x units on the roof, rather than the 8 previously advised.  
 
Secondly, you asked for all the existing and proposed information submitted 
under 2010/6690/P. This actually only comprised of an existing and proposed 
plan with the details that were on them. The proposed plan under the previous 
application is therefore the existing plan under this application. It is provided here 
as part of the application.  

Finally, due to files size, the appendices for the statement, which include the 
manufacturers details and method of fixing to the roof have had to be submitted 
as separate documents. However, they all form part of the Combined Planning, 
Heritage and Design and Access Statement.    
 
I trust that the information we have provided is sufficient to allow for the 
application to be determined positively and if you require clarification on any 
aspect then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
I look forward to receiving your response in due course.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gordon Bradford 
Associate 
g.bradford@scottbrownrigg.com 


